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21st October 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I am pleased to inform you that we have appointed a new teacher for Year 4, Mrs Logie. She 

comes with a wealth of experience teaching in many different settings including Dubai and 

Scotland. The governors were very impressed with her presentation where she outlined her 

interesting ideas to develop Sport and PE at BVPS. This included developing the role of Sports 

Leaders, Question of Sport competitions and exciting events for national sports competitions.  

We are fortunate to have Mrs Logie joining us from Thursday 10th November. She will work with 

Mr Beer to ensure there is a smooth transition for the children. Mrs Logie will teach the Year 4 

children on Thursday afternoon and Friday so she will get to know the children very well before 

she starts. I am sure you will make her feel very welcome, pop and say hello if you can over 

the next half term. 

For the second half of the term, Mr Beer will teach Year 6 on Fridays while Mrs Swift has her 

leadership and PPA time.   

If you have any questions, please come and see me on the school gate.  

It has been a busy end to the half term with the very popular PTFA dress up disco being a huge 

success. The children had an amazing time, and I would like to extend my thanks to all the 

parents/carers and the BVPS team volunteers – without your support we would not be able to 

provide the children with these amazing experiences. Finally, I would like to wish you all a 

relaxing half term break. We look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 1st November 

2022. 

 

Yours sincerely,   

 
Miss Smith 

Headteacher 

 


